
Scheuring speed sports On Display With USAF At 
Duluth Air Show

Aurora, Minn. (July 12, 2016) - An estimated two-day crowd of 62,000 people 
were on hand to witness the Air Force Thunderbirds put on a spectacular show 
in their only appearance in a four state area this year. 

In addition to flying in the show, Thunderbird pilots spent time at the Air Force 
display area and had the opportunity to learn about one of the Scheuring speed 
sports SnoCross race snowmobiles that was on display in the Air Force booth, 
along with a new Ford F150. 

Technology is the key to everything nowadays, whether it is in a F16, an 
F150 or a Ski-Doo race snowmobile. The display allowed hundreds of young 
men and women to learn about that technology and the opportunities to use 
technology in the Air Force .  

Another highlight of the display area was the Rapid Strike simulator ride where 
participants go on a 3d action mission starting out in an F22 , through the 
desert on a motorcycle, and end up flying on a bomb.

To learn more about the U.S. Air Force visit AirForce.com 

To learn more about Scheuring speed sports visit Scheuring-speedsports.com

Like us on Facebook at Scheuring speed sports

Contact: Steve Scheuring  •  218-348-0099  •  stevespeed@frontiernet.net
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